Oglesby, Texas
20 March 1964

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

Thanks for your letter of the 9th inst., was very
glad to hear from you. In regards to the location of
the Venericardia's, It is 2 miles South of Stranger
Texas at the intersection of this FM road with HW 7,
in Hiﬁhway pits elither side of roai., Falls County Tex.
When 1 get back to shipping again - will send you some
halves of Ostrea Travisana or would you like to have a
shell already open with both halves fittingf Do you
have any Ostrea Cremulimarginata Vaughn, these are very
scarce and are very fraglle, Eocene, very white but I
can get you some if would like. How about Graphasea Wratheri
or Graphaea Corrugata? T

Would you kindly tell me again the locality around

Beaumont of the Miocene Fossils as near as you can? Iet
me hear from you again soon. I am,

Sincerely yours,

B;D./Szfio man B & P RESCARCH
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